
   585 Mount Olivet Road,                                  
Wyoming, PA  18644                                                

PHONE:   570-696-3737                    
EMAIL:  sfcbs@comcast.net                                            

WEBSITE:  www.sfcbsp.com                                
For all emergencies, please call                          

St. Therese’s Rectory at  570-696-1144                          
PARISH STAFF                                         

Pastor: Reverend Joseph J. Pisaneschi 
jpisaneschi@stthereses-shavertown          
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Father James Alco                                                           
Father Louis Grippe                                 
Father James Nash                          

Office Manager: Diane Felli Melvin                                                                                
Dir. of Music: Ray Podskoch                         

CELEBRATION                                         
OF THE EUCHARIST                                                                                         

WEEKEND—Saturday  4:00 pm                                      
      —Sunday    9:30 am                        
WEEKDAY—Tuesday   9:00 am              

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION  
Saturdays from                                         

3:30 p.m. to 3:45 p.m.                       
PARISH OFFICE HOURS:                        

TUESDAY—THURSDAY                             
9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.                        

    SAINT  FRANCES  X. CABRINI  PARISH                        

25th Sunday in                      

ordinary time   

 September 24, 2023                                           

THIS SUNDAY’S READINGS:      
ISAIAH 55:6-9                               

PHILIPPIANS 1:20C-24, 27A                                       
MATTHEW 20:1-16A                                     

“WHERE THERE IS DEVOTIONAL MUSIC, GOD 

IS ALWAYS  AT HAND WITH HIS GRACIOUS  

PRESENCE.”   -J.S.BACH                                                                                         

By singing at mass, we raise our needs to God 

in a unique voice of prayer. Always remember 

that when the church prays and sings, Christ 

is present.  At this time, we are researching the need to  up-

grade the organ which accompanies our voices in praising 

the Lord. If anyone is interested in making a donation, you  

may either contact Diane in the parish office or place your 

donation in an envelope  marked Church Organ Fund.                                                                                       

As always, thank you for your support. 

GIFTS OF THE KINGDOM  
Jesus foretold both his death on the cross 
and his ultimate triumph. He knew he 
would be rejected and put to death, but he 
also knew that would not be the end. After 
rejection would come glory - the glory of 
his resurrection from the grave and his as-
cension to the right hand of the Father in 
heaven. The Lord blesses his people today 
with the gift of his kingdom - a kingdom of 
righteousness, peace, and joy in the Holy 
Spirit. And he promises that we will bear 
much fruit if we abide in him. He entrusts 
his gifts and grace to each of us and he 
gives us work to do in his vineyard - the 
body of Christ in our midst today. He prom-
ises that our labor for him will not be in vain 
if we persevere with faith to the 
end . Thank you, Lord Jesus Christ, for all 
the benefits which you have given us - 
for all the pains and insults which you 
have borne for us. O most merciful re-
deemer, friend, and brother, may we 
know you more clearly, love you more 
dearly, and follow you more nearly, for 
your own sake.  

WELCOME RECEPTION                                                                                                 
October 1st is this the feast day of the patroness, 
Saint Therese of Lisieux.  Her “little way” taught 
us to do all things with great love. Therefore,  to 
honor her and her love of clergy and religious 
life, please join our parish community at a wel-

come reception for Father Joe on Sunday,                        
October 1st from 1:00-3:00pm at                                                  

St. Therese’s Church in Father Sammons 
Hall.  Please RSVP by calling Darlene or Kelly                       

at St. Therese’s parish office,                                         
(570)696-1144  by Wednesday, September 27th. 

  

The Blessing of the Animals is a                    

beautiful annual ceremony celebrating the 

human-animal bond. Please bring your                   

special animal to St. Therese’s Church and 

join everyone in the side parking lot at           

1:00 PM on Sunday, October 8. 

mailto:sfcbs@comcast.net?subject=From The Web Site


Remember in Your Prayers                             
Please pray for Don Hunter Sr.,                              

Sister Jan Marie Kalyan,                                     
Joyce Kishbaugh, Florence Mickley,                                                       

Christopher Mortensen, Denis Perugino,                      
Tom Roarty, Benjamin Szoscak,                                        
Jim Starbuck  & Lilly Stroud.                                                                                                                 

COMMITMENT  OF  TREASURE 
Give and it will be given to you. A good measure will be poured into 

your lap.  For the measure you use, it will                                               
be measured to you.  Luke 6:68                                                                                               

WEEKEND  COLLECTION OF     

9/17/2023  
$ 2,851.00 

THE WEEK OF:                                                                                  

SEPTEMBER 24 TO SEPTEMBER 30, 2023:                                                        

is BURNING                                                                              
In Memory of: JEAN WOLF                                                                 

REQUESTED BY: Ray & Flo Mociun 
            

is BURNING                                                                                
FOR THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED                                            

OF OUR PARISH                                                                                        

    

                                                                                                Requested by:         

Tuesday  09/26    9:00  a.m   David, Marie & Eddie Voitek   Mr. & Mrs. Ed Kozak 

Saturday 09/30    4:00  p.m.   Linda J. Scholl                       Harry & Barb Mears               
Sunday   10/01     9:30  a.m.    Anne Capristo                         Dena Nackley                                    

SAINT FRANCES X. CABRINI                
PARISH MEMBERSHIP:                                                                                         

We welcome all who wish to join                   
our parish. Please contact the                             
parish office, at your earliest                                       

convenience by calling                                            
570-696-3737 during our office hours.                  

We also would like to remind                                     
parishioners to please use your weekly                            

envelopes, notify the office of any changes                             
of address, phone number and email                                    

addresses. Thank you. 

      DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS?                            
PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE SO WE MAY                                 

UPDATE OUR RECORDS.                                                                               
VIEW OUR WEEKLY BULLETIN ONLINE EVERY                        

 WEEKEND AT WWW.SFCBSP.COM 

  YOUR COOPERATION IS NEEDEd                                    
We are asking our parishioners to please, not park 

your vehicle in the area right behind the two car              
garage driveway on the side of the rectory              

before the weekend masses.   This area needs to 
remain open and accessible to the Pastor and/or our 

weekend clergy assistants to enter safely and exit 
quickly, if necessary. Also, in order for our parking 

lot to be effective, it is important that every space in 
the side parking lot be used. Please enter the park-

ing lot from the rear of the church;  pull into any 
lane;  and then, pull to the FRONT of the lane.  We      

appreciation your patience and cooperation. Thank you.

 The mass intention book for 2024 is available. Due to 
the limited number of celebrated  masses here each 
year, we are requesting your cooperation in schedul-
ing no more than 5 masses for your loved ones, per 

parish family. We are accepting mass, Sanctuary and                                                   
Marian Shrine candle requests.                                                                   

MASS DONATION is $10.00.                                            
SANCTUARY CANDLE DONATION is $10.00.                                                        

MARIAN SHRINE CANDLE DONATION is $5.00.                                                                                                                       
Please call Diane at 570-696-3737                                                  

Tuesday through Thursday between the hours                                         
of 10 a.m. & 2:00 p.m.  

The October 7th, 2023 Catholic Men's Conference, from 
8 am to 3pm, will be held at Holy Redeemer High School, 

Wilkes-Barre, To attend, please register either online 
at www.BeACatholicMan.com, or by mail to: “Be a                        
Catholic Man, Inc”, P.O Box # 669, Wyalusing, Pa. 

18853. Include your name, address, email & parish with 
your check payable to “Be a Catholic Man, 

Inc” with “Men’s Conference” on the memo line of the 
check. Cost is $40 Students $15, Priests/Deacons are 

FREE.  For more information contact: Your Men’s Confer-
ence Parish Contact Mike Kilmer at 570-721-0872 

or mkilmer@thekilmergroup.com. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION  
IS CELEBRATED WEEKLY EVERY SATURDAY AT                     

3:30 PM TO 3:45  PM ( PLEASE NOTE THE TIME 
CHANGE), OR ANYTIME UPON REQUEST AND ALSO IN 

A FULLER FORM SEASONALLY                                            
THROUGHOUT THE YEAR.  

http://sfcbsp.com/
http://www.beacatholicman.com/
mailto:mkilmer@thekilmergroup.com

